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Dear Montrose Families, 
 
Over the weekend and throughout the day, we have been notified of five positive cases of COVID-19 that were 
at Hill-McCloy High School on Friday, February 26, 2021. Through contact tracing, we have been able to reach 
out to all of the individuals that will need to isolate and/or quarantine.  
 
Due to the specific individuals impacted by this, all activities related to JV and Varsity Girls Basketball, JV and 
Varsity Boys Basketball, and Varsity Wrestling are suspended through March 8, 2021.   
 
We have been very fortunate throughout this school year, as the number of cases inside the school have been 
low compared to other schools around the state.  This illustrates the importance of everyone following our 
safety protocols we have in place. We must stay diligent, as these protocols will allow us to continue to offer 
face-to-face instruction. 
 
 
We appreciate your flexibility as we continue to navigate through these unprecedented times. 
 
 

 
 
Linden A. Moore, Ph.D. 
Montrose Community Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


